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From: BOS-Clerk of the Board
To: Kaylee Runkle
Subject: FW: Need to get this information to the Diamond Springs and El Dorado Advisory Board
Date: Friday, May 16, 2025 8:22:11 AM

FYI
 
From: Larry Rolla <rollaskate@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 8:17 AM
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
Subject: Need to get this information to the Diamond Springs and El Dorado Advisory Board

 
In last night's meeting I promised to pass on the person who I have been in contact with in CalTrans regarding traffic modeling.   Apparently there is no way or I haven't found it on the website yet, to contact the DS/ED Advisory Committee.  
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

In last night's meeting I promised to pass on the person who I have been in contact with
in CalTrans regarding traffic modeling.  Apparently there is no way or I haven't found it on
the website yet, to contact the DS/ED Advisory Committee.  Can you please pass this on
to them.  I discussed this with Patrick who is the chair of the advisory committee.
 
Thanks,
 
Larry
 
Trin Campos, P.E.
Branch Chief -  Transportation Analytics Forecasting and Modeling
California Department of Transportation, District 3
703 B Street | Marysville CA  95901
Text/Call:       (530) 565-3511
Email:    trin.campos@dot.ca.gov
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